
Call us today!
508-923-7177

Book Now

Daylight Savings Time Is Here
Every year Daylight Savings sneaks up on us. We're here to provide you with a reminder
to help ensure you aren't the person that forgets to change their clocks and has a tough

start to their day.

On Sunday evening, MARCH 13, don't forget to set your clock
FORWARD one hour.

This is also a great time to consider some basic but important maintenance.

• Replace batteries in your smoke & carbon monoxide detectors
• Replace expired items in your First Aid kit
• Check flashlight batteries
• Check your furnace and/or air conditioner filters
• Plan your Martha's Vineyard Summer Sail!

Visit our website

http://www.sailthevineyard.com


 ​

If you have any questions or would like
more information about our upcoming

Martha's Vineyard sailing season, give us
a call or send us an email.

Fair winds,
Captain Wendy

508-923-7177
captain@sailthevineyard.com
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https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://conta.cc/3DGvYLL
http://www.facebook.com/sailthevineyard
https://www.instagram.com/sailthevineyard/?hl=en

